
From: Ralph McCuaig
Sent: Saturday, April 9, 2022 2:43 PM 
To: Islands2050 
Subject: Non support for the TPS revision. 
 
I don’t support this revision because:  
Costs involved 
Lack of consultation 
The “governance review” needs to be dealt with first 
 
Among other reasons. 
  R. McCuaig 
 Denman Island resident 
 
Sent from my iPad 


